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My name is Jory Buker, and I am the current AMFA 32 Shop Rep for Alaska Airlines Juneau 
station. I have served faithfully as shop representative for many years. I am running for the 
position of Delegate to the National Convention and am looking for your support. I am excited 
to have the possible opportunity to vote on important decisions our Union is going to have. I 
will give my utmost dedication and responsibility if elected for this position.  
 
I would like to further my experience with the Union and represent beyond my current and 
past roles. Even though I do not have the experience as some, I am very passionate about the 
future of our Union and especially the upward progression of our trade. I will strive to learn 
and fully understand the parliamentary process and procedures governing the Convention 
and feel that I am fully capable of doing so.  
 
I truly believe our union is the best in the business and believe that because of the members 
having a personal investment in the betterment of our trade. We have some of the best 
people in the industry in our Union without a doubt. I would like to ask you for your vote for 
Delegate to The National Convention. Thank you for your time! 
 
 
 
Fraternally, 
 
Jory Buker  
 


